A new primary
school for EC1

The City of London Primary
Academy Islington

is a planned new primary school to be located on

the City-Islington border. If approved the school will
open in September 2017 with an initial intake of 30
Reception students, and will reach its full complement
of 210 students by 2021.

We plan to create an inclusive school that welcomes
all children and families from the local area, including
those with special needs. The school will increase
parental choice in an area where there is a need for
additional primary school places.

For more information visit

www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/newprimary
Or contact: 020 7332 1002

CITY
LONDON

Where will it be located?
The intended location

of the new school is on
Golden Lane on the site
previously occupied by
Richard Cloudesley School.

School values

« Safe, secure and
stimulating learning
environment

« Encouraging
independence, creativity
and financial literacy

¢ . Committment to
academic excellence

 Personalised learing
to develop each child’s
potential

- Community focused

Consultation events
Come and hear more about
the proposed school and have
your say on the plans.

4pm and 7pm

Monday 20 October 2014

Former site of

Richard Cloudesley School
- Golden Lane, EC1Y 0TZ




